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November  2020

  
 *Sunday, November 1 
  Daylight Savings ends (Turn clocks back one hour) 
  

 *Tuesday, November 3  
  Employee Planning Day - NO SCHOOL 
  ELECTION DAY - Please Vote! 
 
 
 *Wednesday, November 11 
  Veteran’s Day - NO SCHOOL 
 

 *Thursday, November 12  
   PTO Family Bolay Fundraiser Night (4-9pm) 
   Quarter 1 Report Cards Issued 

 
 
*Tuesday, November 17 
Quarter 2 Interims Issued 

 
 
*Wednesday, November 18 
School Advisory Council/Forum Meeting (6:30pm) 

 
 
*November 23-27 
Fall “Thanksgiving” Break - NO SCHOOL 

For the latest updates on COVID-19, 
visit FloridaHealth.gov, or CDC.gov.  To 
learn what Broward County is doing, 
visit Broward.org/Coronavirus. If you 
are concerned that you have been 
exposed to COVID-19, call the Florida 
Department of Health in Broward at 
954-412-7300. 

This page includes important 
resources regarding coronavirus and 
information regarding keeping children 
healthy. Please note information is 
always changing and we will provide 
the latest updates as soon as possible. 

https://www.browardschools.com/
CORONAVIRUS

Calendar of Events

 

Monday, Nov 9 
Perform an Act of Kindness for someone 

Tuesday, Nov 10  
Stand up to Bullying- wear different shoes 

Wednesday, Nov 11 
No school (Veteran’s Day) 

Thursday, Nov 12  
Twin Day-we are all the same no matter what we 

look like 
Friday, Nov 13  

SSE against Bullying- wear blue or a SSE spirit 
day shirt

FALL BREAK  
November 23-27 

* No School * 

Enjoy your Fall Break  
with Family!  

Be safe.   
  

- SSE Staff

  

BACK TO SCHOOL FORMS 
Please clink on the link below to 

complete your child(ren)’s Back to 
School Forms. 

These forms are very important.  

https://scaweb.browardschools.com/bts/ 

Our website is full of 
useful information! 

You can: 
•View our School 

Improvement Plan under 
the “Quick Links” tab 

•Grades 3-5 parents can 
view FSA scores via Virtual 
Counselor 

PLEASE VISIT: 
silvershores.browardschools.com 

 

SSE Bully Free Zone

http://silvershores.browardschools.com
https://scaweb.browardschools.com/bts/
https://www.browardschools.com/CORONAVIRUS
https://www.browardschools.com/CORONAVIRUS
https://scaweb.browardschools.com/bts/
http://silvershores.browardschools.com


The Specialized Preschool classroom 
will  be  busy  in  November  learning 
letters  O,  C,  E,  Y.  and  Health  and 
Nutrition  (how  to  stay  healthy 

through diet, exercise, and cleanliness). For 
math we will be learning the numbers from 
1-10. We will have different craft activities 
for  the  month  of  November.  Mrs.  Secoy’s 
Intensive  classroom  will  be  learning  all 
about Thanksgiving and singing songs about 
turkeys.  We  will  follow  the  Handwriting 
Without  Tears  Curriculum and learning the 
following  letters  G,  S,  J,  and  D.  The 
November  theme  for  Ms.  Thompson's  and 
Mrs. Khan’s room is thankfulness. Students 
will work on letters B, K, and D.

We  cannot  believe  November  is 
already  here!  We  are  proud  of  all 
the  Kindergarten  students  in  how 

well they have adjusted to school procedures 
and routines especially for those who started 
eLearning at  school.  We know there was a 
shift  in  schedules,  we  appreciate  all  your 
understanding  and  support  while  we  made 
some adjustments to get the perfect schedule. 
As  we  move  into  the  2nd  Quarter,  the 
students are learning so much more. We are 
continuing  with  letter  recognition,  letter 
sounds,  rhyming, and sight words.  We will 
be starting word families, and we will have 
deeper  discussions  at  reading  time  that 
include  the  characters,  setting,  sequence  of 
events,  main  idea,  and  details  of  stories. 
When reading with your child, it is good to 
stop  and  ask  these  questions  as  you  read: 
“Who was in the story? Where did the story 
take  place?  What  happened  in  the  story?” 
This will help deepen their understanding of 
what  they  are  reading.  In  Math,  we  are 
comparing  numbers  to  10.  Practice  asking 
your  child  to  compare  numbers  as  greater 
than, less than, and the same. We encourage 
the  students  to  work  on  i-Ready  at  home. 
They should aim for 45 minutes weekly in 
reading and 45 minutes weekly in Math. We 
try  to  reach  this  goal  during  class  time 
throughout the week, but any extra time at 
home is always great! Also, don’t forget to 
log  the  books  you  read  in  Beanstack.  😊  
Aim for 100 books by March to get a special 
award by the Media Specialist at the end of 
year Award ceremony. Let’s make it another 
fantastic  month!   Thank  you  for  your 
continued support.   -The Kindergarten Team

Happy  Fall!  First  grade  students 
have  been  adjusting  well  to 

eLearning.  As  we  move  in  to  the  2nd 
Quarter, students should be able to navigate 
through  Clever  SSO,  Canvas,  iReady, 
STEMscopes,  and  Scholastic,  as  well  as 
Studies  Weekly  and  the  other  sites  being 
used  by  each  teacher.  In  Math,  we  will 
continue  working  on  addition  and  addition 
strategies.

Please remember to:

· Encourage children to work independently 
when completing their assignments.

·  Read  daily  with  your  child  and  log  the 
books in Beanstack.

· Come back on time from recess and lunch.

· Go to Specials every day and be on time.

·  For  eLearning  at  home,  please  provide 
headphones and a quiet space for students to 
work.

·  Work on iReady Reading and Math “My 
Path”  assignments,  at  least  50  minutes  of 
each per week.

· Check Canvas and have students complete 
all assignments as indicated by the teacher.

·  Check  the  ClassDojo  daily,  both  the 
messages and the class story. Parents should 
send a message to the teacher via ClassDojo 
if they have questions or need information.

We are looking forward to working with you 
to help your child succeed in first grade this 
year!

Happy November! In the month 
of November. Second grade will 
be  focusing  on  the  following:  

In  Social  Studies,  students  explore  the 
Immigration,  Veterans  Day,  and 
Governments + Laws. 

In Science, we will be introducing  changes 
in properties of Matter and push + pull. 

In Math, we will be focusing on place value 
to  model,  write  and  compare  3-digit 
numbers. 

In  Reading,  we  will  be  introducing  Key 
Ideas  and  Details  in  Literature  through 
asking  and  answering  questions  and 
recounting stories.  

Parents remember to continue to visit iReady 
reading  and  math  45  minutes  each  subject 
every  week.  Also,  visit  Think  Central  for 
math  assignments  and  Canvas  course 
progress for each course to stay up to date 
with  assignments.  Thank  you  for  your 
support. 

We  are  excited  about  beginning 
the 2nd Quarter of school!  Just a 
gentle reminder that school starts 

at 8:00 AM.  Our class calls begin promptly 
and  your  child  may  miss  valuable 
information if they sign on late.  During this 
month,  we  will  continue  to  learn 
multiplication  facts  and  strategies  in  math.  
Please work with your child to ensure that 
they know their multiplication facts up to 12.  
In Reading we are working on the concepts 
of sequencing a story and author's point of 
view.  We will be focusing on learning test 
taking  strategies.   Please  ensure  that  your 
child  is  reading  daily.   Asking  your  child 
questions about what they are reading, will 
help  improve  their  reading  comprehension.  
It would be helpful for you to look at your 
child's  course  progress  in  canvas,  to  see  if 
there  are  any missing assignments.   Please 
have your child complete any missing work 
as  soon  as  possible.   Thank  you  for  your 
continued support!

Parents,  4th  graders  are  working 
on  the  standards  of  RI.1.3 
Technical  and  Scientific  Texts, 
MAFS.OA.1.3  (solve  multistep 

word  problems  using  multiplication, 
division, + and -).  Long division will begin 
next week.  In Science, we will be learning 
about  the  Changes  to  the  Land.  In  Social 
Studies,  students  are  being  exposed  to 
studies  of  Early  Florida.  The  Writing 
curriculum  continues  to  be  practiced  daily 
and  is  an  extension  of  the  reading 
curriculum.  We focus on the writing process 
in our lessons. iReady minutes for the week 
are still 45-50 minutes in each subject. It is 
the  recommended  amount  for  learning 
progress  in  the  program.  Please  encourage 
your  4th  grader  to  come  prepared  to  each 
class  meeting.  Staying  on  camera  is  of 
utmost importance for teachers to gauge your 
child's engagement in the meetings. Finally, 
please  remind  your  child  not  to  leave  the 
meeting without notifying the teacher. We do 
not want them to miss important parts of our 
lessons. Thank you for your support during 
e-learning.  Ms.  Kennedy,  Ms.  Linzer  and 
Ms. Leon.

In  Reading,  students  are  reading 
their  personal  novels  to  practice 
the standard RI.1.3.

Mathematics  instruction  is  focusing  on 
division and the science topic is Energy. We 
are  working  on  meeting  the  rigor  in  the 
standards. Please encourage your 5th grader 
to go back to their courses to locate the daily 
work  and  make  sure  they  are  completing 
those tasks. Daily work must be completed 
daily to stay up to date.  Also, remind them 
to come into their class meetings prepared. 
Contact your child's teacher through Dojo or 
email for any support you many need. Thank 
you for your support during e-learning,  
Ms. Bagiotti and Ms. Machado.

During  November,  the  teachers 
will be delivering their classes via 
Microsoft  Teams  and  providing 

academic  instruction  using  Canvas.  Next 
month in November our students will begin 
to  learn about  the “People Long Ago” and 
“Living in in Early America”. Our InD class 
will  read  two  stories  and  will  be  learning 
about  the  Past,  Present,  and  Future.  Our 
students will have the opportunity to engage 
in  classroom discussions  about  the  present 
and  the  past.  We  will  also  explore  why 
people  from the  past  moved from place  to 
place.

PK

KG

1st  

2nd

3rd InD

4th

5th

Daylight Savings ends-Please turn 
your clocks behind one hour on 

Sunday, November 1st.


